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'NOTICE is hereby given that at the following time"igmrxe,

staff of the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) will meet
with members of 'thg American Association of Retired Persons (AARP)

to discuss matters of interest to the AARP members, including any

legihlition at the state or federal level.

TIME AND PLACE: 1:00 p.m., January 18, 1955, Rocm 115,

Fletcher
Building, 101 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, FL 32339-0850

PURPQSE:_ Tha purpoae of the meeting is to address any areas of

interest to themp on utilities regulation. The AARP members are

holding a conference and this meeting is part of that program.

Commissioners may also be present.

An ag'm-_l_idx may be obtained from Cindy Miller, Office of General

Counsel, FPSC, 101 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850,
(904) 48B-7464.
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